
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
Please support SF567! The 7 year off “cooling period” would level out the power brokers from 
taking over what should be the voice of the people! 
 
It’s sad that we need to put legislation in place to help professional politicians have a moral and 
ethical conscience! Please protect the everyday people from power broker politicians! 
Please support SF567! 
 
Thank you for the important work you do, and for your time to review my plea.  
 
Robin Howard 
Zimmerman 


